










































TOWN OF LISBON Lisa M. Ward, Town Clerk 

300 Lisbon Street, Lisbon, ME 04250 

LISBON 

PUBLIC HEARING 

The Municipal Officers of the Town of Lisbon have considered and approved in concept 
appropriating an amount not to exceed $1,700,000 to finance the acquisition of two fire 

trucks (the “Project”), and have determined that the most efficient way to finance that 

appropriation would be through the issuance of one or more bonds of the Town. 

Pursuant to the Charter of the Town of Lisbon (the “Charter”), approval of the financing 

of this purchase requires that a public hearing be conducted prior to the issue of an order 

calling for a referendum.  Therefore, pursuant to the authority conferred by Section 
8.21(b), and the requirements of Sections 6.09 and 8.11(b)(2) of the Charter, a public 

hearing shall be held on September 6th at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Office, 300 Lisbon 

Street, for the purpose of hearing public comment on the Order providing for the issuance 
of such bonds and securing the financing described above, intended to raise $1,700,000 

for the Project. 

Copies of the proposed text may be viewed or obtained at the Town Clerk’s office, 300 

Lisbon Street, Lisbon, or online at www.lisbonme.org. 

The public is invited to attend. 

______________________ 

Lisa M. Ward, Town Clerk 

Agenda Item 4-A


















































































































